Pharm4Me Champions Newsletter

APRIL 2020



Pharmacy Student Ambassador Network (PSAN)

The University of Iowa College of Pharmacy

Members of PSAN serve as representatives of the College of Pharmacy to reach prospective high school and college students. The group is made up of volunteers from all cohorts. One of the Ambassadors major responsibilities is to provide tours of the college to interested high schools and transfer students. This provides applicants with an opportunity to interact with current pharmacy students and to gain insight into a typical student's life. Prospective students also receive more information about the curriculum, facilities, and the admissions process.

HOW TO NOMINATE

Email pharm4me@aacp.org to request the nomination form.

Self-nominations are welcome!

American Association of Colleges of Pharmacy

MONTHLY VIRTUAL PHARMACY FAIRS

To offset the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on in-person recruitment events across the country, AACP has partnered with CareerEco to offer a series of monthly virtual recruitment fairs beginning in May 2020 and leading up to our annual Virtual Pharmacy School Fair on September 30, 2020. The planned dates are below:

- Monday, May 18, 2020
- Thursday, June 18, 2020
- Saturday, July 18, 2020
- Tuesday, August 18, 2020
- Wednesday, September 30, 2020

https://www.aacp.org/resource/virtual-fairsand-health-professions-week



PHARMACY Me

PHARMACY STUDENTS GRADUATE EARLY TO WORK ON THE COVID-19 FRONT LINES

Pharmacy students across the country (at schools like Rutgers University's Ernest Mario School of Pharmacy, Manchester University's College of Pharmacy, Natural & Health Sciences, and Purdue University's College of Pharmacy) were gearing up to graduate from their PharmD programs in early May. Things took a unique turn when the COVID-19 pandemic began to spread in the United States. Seeing a high demand for pharmacy-related services, pharmacy students began to volunteer to fast track their graduation so they could begin working on the front lines. News outlets across the country have been sharing stories about these students and their extraordinary commitment to making the world a healthier place during this unprecedented time.

https://pharmacyforme.org/blog/

CVS HEALTH MINORITY SCHOLARSHIP FOR PHARMACY STUDENTS

Five \$8,000 scholarships will be awarded to outstanding underrepresented minority students accepted into a Pharm.D. program or currently enrolled in their P1 year of the professional Pharm.D. program.

Applications are due July 1, 2020.

For more information: **scholarships@aacp.org** or visit https://www.aacp.org/resource/cvs-health-minority-scholarship-pharmacy-students

